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Raising the Flags in Grayhawk! 

 
Den Leader Craig Singer and a group of scouts from Pack 290  

raising a flag at the Grayhawk Blvd entrance. 

Grayhawk is lucky to have a Cub Scout Pack 290 Den 10 in the neighborhood.  
These young men raised our new flag on February 20, 2011.   

More pictures from the flag raising can be found at www.grayhawkfrisco.com.  
Pack 290 is 75 scouts strong and has members from Grayhawk/Boals  

as well as Purefoy, Carroll, Pink, and LCA.	
   
Thank you Pack 290 for serving Grayhawk so well! 

Grayhawk is a wonderful place to live.   
Help make Grayhawk even better by joining one of these HOA committees: 

Beautification, Architectural Control (ACC), Communications, 
 Finance, City Liaison, Safety, and Social.   

Contact the Board to volunteer. 

Community Information and Upcoming Events 
MEET THE CANDIDATES running for City Council and Mayor of Frisco. 

The Grayhawk HOA is planning a candidate forum in April at Boals Elementary School. 
If you would like to hear the candidates address specific topics please submit those to 

 the HOA board via the contact us page. Details, as they become available on the website.   
 

The City of Frisco will be holding a General Election on May 14, 2011  
to elect a Mayor and Council members for Place 5 and Place 6. 

City Council, State, and Federal elections impact your life. 
Voter Registration information at: http://www.votexas.org/register_to_vote.html  

Pools will open on Friday, April 29th. Links for Pool rules or Key Request Form 
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